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REMINDER CONSTRUCTION NOTICE 
 

We are proud to announce the replacement of a fence in your area. We will begin 

construction on the date indicated below and will be starting at the location and 

working in the direction indicated below. Please note this is Heavy Construction. 

 

Start Date: First Week in June. 

 

Start Area: 3802 Orchard Club Dr, Richmond, TX 77407 

 

We are starting Repairs at the above area so please watch our progress and we ask 

that you please secure your pets and clearly mark any private underground 

utilities that are located in your easement. Our utility service will mark all main 

utility lines that are located in your easement. We also request that you remove 

anything attached to the fence, or within approximately two feet of the fence line 

(such as firewood, landscaping, etc). Things that can’t be moved, such as delicate 

plants and shrubs, should be protected accordingly. We will be careful, but this is 

heavy construction and damage could occur to items in close proximity to the 

fence line. If you have any issues with this, please contact our Customer Service 

Department at the number listed below.  

 

Thank you in advance for your cooperation. If you have any questions or 

concerns, please contact Customer Service at Houston Fence 281-499-2516. 

 

 

 

Best Regards, 

 

Andy Lumpkins 

Sales Representative 

Houston Fence Company 

281-744-9392 


